
From: Yong Bian 
Sent: Sunday, June 20, 2021 11:01 AM 
To: Clerk  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] PLZ-HA-2021-067 Zoning Application - Public Meeting for Zoning Amendment 

 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

 

This is regarding the public meeting of the zoning amendment of PLZ-HA-2021-067, 20 Lake 

Erie Lane. 

We are the owner of 16 Lake Erie Lane, Selkirk, ON. 

 

We oppose this zoning application for the following reasons: 

1. The zoning change and permission to add a vacation home will add more burden to the already 

tight water supply for the neighboring property. The water supply may be impacted by adding 

more wells in this neighborhood. First possibility is the change of available water amount, 

second possibility is the contamination of water if the wells are too close to each other. 

2. The septic system of the neighboring property will also be impacted by this zoning change. 

Since the current septic systems are already in full capacity, adding a new septic system will 

increase the possibility of the contamination of the water supply of the neighboring property and 

may lead to the malfunction of the neighboring septic systems.  

 

Based on the aforementioned reasons, we strongly oppose this zoning amendment. 

 

Best regards, 

Yong Bian and Jiansong Kong 

 

Owner of 16 Lake Erie Lane, Selkirk, ON. 

 

 

 

  

 


